
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
February 16, 2024 

 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor and City Council  

From:  Jon Lundell, P.E., City Engineer       

RE:   Rocky Mountain Power Relocations Related to the Main Street Improvements 

Project 

 

Mayor and Council Members, 

 

As previously discussed, existing utility relocations of the overhead power lines and power 

services to homes and businesses are a required part of the Main Street Improvements project.  

Rocky Mountain Power (RMP) requires that the City participate financially with the cost of these 

relocations.   

 

The City’s portion of the RMP costs to relocate their utilities is $194,052.00.  This includes all 

the required relocation, meter reconnections, equipment, etc. 

 

City Staff recommends   that the City Council approve the RMP contract in a not to exceed 

amount of $194,052.00. 

 

I am happy to answer any questions you may have on this item. 
 

Recommended Motion: 
 

Motion to approve the contract for the Main Street Improvements project power relocation 

contract with RMP for a not to exceed the amount of $194,052.00. 


